
May 29, 1987 

Mr. Michael D. Strickler 
Litho-Logic Resources 
207 S.W. "G" Street, Suite A 
Grants Pass, OR 97526 

Dear Mr. Strickler: 

815 Park Boulevard, Suite 100 
Boise, Idaho 83712 

(208) 345-0660 

We have now very carefully reviewed all the Yankee Silver Lode material you so 
kindly furnished our Mr. Don Earnest, and have decided that we would not be 
interested in pursuing this matter further at this time. 

While some of the evidence of mineralization is interesting, and might well 
warrant further drilling, I'm afraid the resource potential developed by past 
efforts just does not meet our current new-venture criteria. 

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to review this material, and the best of 
luck in your further efforts to place these claims. 

GLO:rs 

Very truly yours, 
SUNSHINE MINING COMPANY 

»~.!<2;2 
Gary L. Ojala 
Manager of Exploration 



GOVERNING BOARD 

FRANK C. MCCOLLOCH, CHAIRMAN, PORTLAND 

HAROLD BANTA, BAKER 

FAYETTE I. BRISTOL, ROGUE RIVER 

STATE OF OREGON 
DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY AND MINERAL INDUSTRIES 

I 069 STATE OFFICE BUILDING 

PORTLAND. OREGON 97201 

July 9, 1968 

Mr. Len Ramp 
State Assay Laboratory 
Grants Pass, Oregon 

Dear Len: 

We had Tom run zinc on the samples you requested. 

In these low ranges his semi-quantitative results on 
the spectrograph are about as accurate as we can do, 

Here are the results as reported to us by Tom: 

WMK:jr 

ACG-77 
ACG-78 
ACG-113 

P-32722 • 
P-32723 
P-32884 

Zinc 

0.01 % 
o.os 
0.20 ~ 

Sincerely yours, 

William M. Kahn 
Assayer Chemist 

FIELD OFFICES : 

2033 FIRST STREET 

BAKER 97814 

!52 1 NORTH EAST ' ' E'' STREET 

GRANTS PASS 97526 
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